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SUMMARY

Digest: Tells OHA and CCOs to pay pharmacists the same as health care providers for certain
services related to HIV care. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.8).

Requires the Oregon Health Authority and coordinated care organizations to reimburse pharmacies
and pharmacists in the same manner as other health care providers for certain services related to
HIV treatment.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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